
GBE PTO General Membership  Meeting: Monday December 5, 2022, 6:00 PM 

MINUTES: 
Meeting was called to order by Erin Gaine at 6:08.


1.	 Call to Order by Erin Gaine, PTO President. 

• Introduction of all Board Members.


2.    	 Vice President Report- Lexie Hahn

• Greenbacks Update.

• Congratulated Top Classes.

• Earned $41,845.71 during Greenbacks!!

• Discussed Playground Improvements.

• Explained what Boosterthon does.

• Went over various Volunteer Opportunities.


3.    	 Budget Update


4.	 President Report- Erin Gaine

• Erin detailed the Volunteer Opportunities:


• Events

• Student of the Month

• Yearbook Committee

• Fundraising

• Teacher Appreciation

• Community Events


5.	 Next General Membership Meeting will be February 16, 2023 at 6:00 PM


